
 

     KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

Tuesday, March 21, 2017 

8:00 AM-7:00 PM (no appointment needed) 

If you have a child who will turn 5 by August 1, 2017, you need to attend the 

2017-2018 kindergarten registration at Prairie Heights Elementary.  Your child 

does not need to attend. Please forward this information to other families 

that may have an eligible child. 

Please bring the following to the school: 

● Your child’s birth certificate 

● Your child’s immunization record 

● Any necessary legal/custody papers pertaining to your child 

● Your driver’s license to enter PHE if you have not visited before 

● Proof of residency (a utility bill or driver’s license stating your physical 

address) if you are a new family to PHE 

Please call Mrs. Hullinger (PHE Secretary) at 351-2028 or 1(800)800-9596 ext. 

2540 if you have questions.  

YOUR INCOMING KINDERGARTEN STUDENT WILL BE INVITED TO PHE IN AUGUST TO 

MEET THE TEACHER AND TOUR OUR BUILDING. 

 

 


